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13th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year Her Majesty the Queen will become the first British Monarch to celebrate a 
Platinum Jubilee, marking 70 years of service to the people of the United Kingdom, the 
Realms and the Commonwealth. We are all very much looking forward to a four-day UK 
bank holiday weekend from Thursday 2nd to Sunday 5th June during the half term break. 
 
Therefore, to mark this special occasion North Star staff and the student council have been 
working hard to organise a celebration for this unique day in all our lives. On Thursday 26th 
of May, we will be holding a whole school Platinum Jubilee celebration and picnic.  This will 
be an all-day event held in our KS4 school playground. Our aim is for all of our students to 
be involved in what we think will be a brilliant day and for all to participate as a whole 
school community. The students will rotate around a variety of stalls, traditional sporting 
challenges, as well as having an opportunity to have a go on a bouncy castle and inflatable 
bungee run which has been generously donated for the day.  

As part of the day there will also be live music from our school band and face painting 
available. All students will have a picnic lunch prepared for them by the canteen, however, a 
pack lunch is still allowed if your child would prefer. It is also important to note that your 
child will still be expected in full school uniform for this day and behaviour expectations will 
still be upheld following our whole school policy.  

If you have any concerns regarding your child participating in the day or any particular 
activities, then we ask that you please contact their class teacher by Friday 20th May 2022 to 
discuss your concerns.  We do hope you agree that this will be a great opportunity for your 
child and a celebration that they will all enjoy and remember in years to come.  

 

Jo Grayson 
Headteacher   
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